
Pressure Management coming soon

Check to see if you’re included
watercorporation.com.au/pressure



Pressure Management
As you may be aware, we’re planning to undertake water pressure 
management in some parts of Cannington, East Cannington, Wilson, 
Maddington, Kenwick, Queens Park and Beckenham. This work is 
planned to take place from August 2021.  

Pressure management will help future proof your water supply by 
reducing leaks and breaks and saving millions of litres of water each 
year. To see if you will be impacted, or to find out more information  
on pressure management, please visit:  
watercorporation.com.au/pressure

What will my water pressure be? 
The water pressure will vary depending on your location in the 
pipe network, contours in the land, and size of your water meter. 
However, all pressure managed areas will be designed to deliver a 
water pressure greater than our required minimum standard of 15 
metres head (mH). 

Will I notice much change in my water pressure? 
We expect most customers will not notice a change in their water 
pressure. However, this depends on a number of factors, including 
your current water pressure, location of your house, and internal 
plumbing. We also use specialised equipment that will detect times 
of higher demand and ensure an increased volume of water is 
provided at the same pressure. 

		  We want to hear from you if you have special or unusual 	
		  water using devices, such as dialysis machines, reverse 	
		  osmosis units, water demisters, large aquariums, or if 	
		  you think you may already have low water pressure.  

Will my appliances and irrigation work the same? 
Most hot water systems and dishwashers are designed to work 
with pressures of 15-20 mH and correctly installed and maintained 
irrigation systems will work with pressures of 20-25 mH.  
The majority of our network will receive pressures greater than  
these requirements.  

For more information, please visit our website or contact the 
manufacturer of your appliance to seek reassurance. 

What do I do if I have a fire service?
We’ve identified and contacted customers with unusual water using 
devices such as fire hose reels, fire hydrants, fire sprinkler systems 
or other water firefighting systems. If you have a fire service and 
haven’t heard from us, please contact the team on 9420 2985  
or email pressure.management@watercorporation.com.au 


